
Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  President 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 STORER, Dylan (Illuminate) 

2 PEART, Evan A (Reform Curtin) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Vice President Education 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 NAEEMI, Hadiya (Illuminate) 

2 CHESTER, Reeve (Reform Curtin) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Vice President Activities 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 ROWE, Tahni  (Illuminate) 

2 GUT, Sergio  (Reform Curtin) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Vice President Sustainability and Welfare  

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

 MILLS, Morgan (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 

 

Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 



Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Faculty of Business and Law Representative 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 WHITNEY, Ebony (Illuminate) 

2 BURKE, Cian (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

3 KUNNATH, Amit (Independent) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Faculty of Science and Engineering Representative 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 FOSTER, Coben (Reform Curtin) 

2 BUTCHER, Connie (Illuminate) 

3 HOWELL, Ellie (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Faculty of Health Sciences Representative 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 TREW, Callum  (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

2 D’SILVA, Mark (Reform Curtin) 

3 LAARAYB, Zobia (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Faculty of Humanities Representative 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 KAZMER, Kandyce (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

2 CARLSEN, Jai (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 



Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  International Students Committee President 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 FUNG, Hester (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

2 ANOWAR, Tahsin (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Postgraduate Students Committee President 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 WASHINGTON, Jack (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

2 WAFULA, Jael (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 



Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Queer Officer 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 JAMES, Mikey (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

2 LUK, Astor (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 



Position title  Women's Officer 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 KOCER, Irem (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

2 GIOVINAZZO, Jorja (Reform Curtin) 

3 ABED, Sarah (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Accessibility Officer 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 BROOKFIELD, James-Benni (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

2  ANTENUCCI, Mia (Illuminate) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 
Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  Guild Councillors 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 
Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 GARDOLL, Finn (Illuminate) 

Withdrawn ALLISON, Jen (Illuminate) 

2 SHREK (Independent) 

3 CUBONG, Isobel (Illuminate) 

4 BHAN, Devesh (Illuminate) 

5 SHEARN, Chris (Reform Curtin) 

6 MCAULIFFE, Mikaela (Illuminate) 

7 KOVACEVIC, Luka (Reform Curtin) 

8  MCGREGOR, Jacob (Illuminate) 

9 WATTS, Jared (Reform Curtin) 

10 BURGESS, Ben (Illuminate) 

11 KUNNATH, Amit (Independent) 

12 KUO, Joanna (Illuminate) 

13 HAY, Samuel (Illuminate) 

14 VAGH, Aashiq (Illuminate) 

15 CHOI, Vivi (Illuminate) 

16 KIM, Nathan (Reform Curtin) 

17 MODI, Ankita (Illuminate) 

18 DANIELS, Harvey (Reform Curtin) 

Withdrawn COLE, Curtis (Impact! Revive! Ignite!) 
 19 ZHANG, Max (Illuminate) 

20  ROVIS-TAYLOR, Sam (Reform Curtin) 

21 ECHEVERRIA, Roberto (Reform Curtin) 

22 D’SILVA, Mark (Reform Curtin) 

23 CHESTER, Reeve (Reform Curtin) 

24 COLLIER, Toby (Illuminate) 

25 ALLAN, Daniel (Illuminate) 

26 CLEMENO, Loukia (Illuminate) 

27 HARROWING, Tom (Illuminate) 

28 GIOVINAZZO, Jorja (Reform Curtin) 

29 WATTS, Clayton (Illuminate) 

Withdrawn BURNSIDE, Patrick (Impact! Revive! Ignite!) 

30 LINDSAY, James (Reform Curtin) 

31 O'MALLEY, Hilary (Illuminate) 

32 MALIK, Maha (Illuminate) 

33 DOUGLAS, D'leene (Illuminate) 

34 JAFFNA, Suhaila (Illuminate) 

35 HENRICKSON, Cooper (Illuminate) 

36 BAKER, Alex (Reform Curtin) 



 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 



Draw for Position on Ballot Paper 

Organisation  Curtin Student Guild 

Position title  National Union of Students Delegates (NUS) 

Type of count Optional Proportional Representation 

 

The number of nominations received exceeded the number of vacancies, so an election will be held 
for the vacant position. In accordance regulation E0402 of the Curtin Student Guild Election 
Regulations the names will appear on the ballot paper as follows: 

 

Position Number Surname and Preferred Name 

1 ROVIS-TAYLOR, Sam (Reform Curtin) 

2 KUNNATH, Amit (Independent) 

3 BUTCHER, Connie  (Illuminate) 

4 STORER, Dylan (Illuminate) 

5 PHILLIPS, David (Illuminate) 

6 FOSTER, Coben (Reform Curtin) 

7 FELLAH, Noor (Illuminate) 

8 AL-ABDELI, Razanne (Illuminate) 

9 WHITNEY, Ebony (Illuminate) 

10 KOCER, Hamide (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

11 ANOWAR, Tahsin (Illuminate) 

12 LASSAM, Emily (Left Action - Free Palestine) 

13 PEART, Evan A (Reform Curtin) 

 

_______________________ _______________________ _______________________ 

 Returning Officer Witness Date 

 

 


